BURLINGION
RESOURCES

SAN JUAN DIVISION

September 4, 2001

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Sirs:

It is intended to move approximately ten loads of drilling water from:

Jicarilla 150 #5B, located at 1225’ FNL, 1120' FWL, Sec. 12, T-26-N, R-5-W,
Jicarilla Contract 150

to:
San Juan 27-4 Unit #45C, located at 2240’ FSL, 350'FEL, Sec. 19, T-27-N, R-4-W
Federal Lease NM-080669
Verbal approval received from Steve Hayden, Oil Conservation Division on August 31, 2001
and Al Yeba, BLM on September 4, 2001.
Sincerely, [
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